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Continuing Education Course Audit Notice 

 
 
The Oklahoma Insurance Department is dedicated to providing consumer 
protections to our citizens and as a part of such we ensure that our insurance 
professionals are being provided training to understand the laws and information 
pertaining to selling, soliciting or negotiating insurance products in this state.  
 
Recently, another state has reported severe unethical behaviors regarding one of 
their licensed insurance continuing education (CE) providers. The provider 
knowingly and willingly encouraged cheating on CE examinations, falsification of 
documents regarding the actual time spent in class as well as other unethical 
behaviors. That state subsequently revoked the responsible CE provider’s rights. 
 
The Oklahoma Insurance Department will continue to randomly audit CE courses 
and providers. In addition, we encourage all licensed insurance professionals 
who experience any unethical behaviors or requests to immediately notify this 
office of such.  Any report of like behaviors or requests will automatically result in 
an investigation by this office upon the CE provider. Subsequent to the findings 
of an investigation, disciplinary actions may be taken by this office upon the 
provider up to and including the termination of the provider’s status with the 
Oklahoma Insurance Department.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding Oklahoma Continuing Education 
requirements for insurance professionals or CE providers, please feel free to 
contact Erin Edwards at (405) 522-0897 or by email, erin.edwards@oid.ok.gov. 
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